
Grant Information Meeting
Learn more about how your nonprofit organization can apply for grants to 

support infant mortality reduction work in Stoddard County.         

Meetings are virtual, free and registration is required. 

Monday, October 19th at 3:30 pm

Wednesday, October 21st at 3:30 pm 

Thursday, October 22nd at 6:00 pm

WHO’S AFFECTED BY INFANT MORTALITY?

EVERYONE.

Infant mortality is a key indicator of overall population health within communities, affecting not 

just individual families but business development, socioeconomics and overall

community growth and success. Lowering the Bootheel’s infant mortality rate benefits us all, not 

just the families directly affected by the loss of a child.

Infant mortality has long-lasting effects on families, businesses and communities as a whole. 

For more information, please contact: 

Rachelle Bennett BSN RN
Nurse Educator/HUB Coordinator, Mother-to-Mother, Regional Healthcare Foundation 

RachelleB@regionalhf.org




